From: Reynolds, Steve [ReynoldsS@pbworld.com]

Sent: 30 October 2008 16:49
To: Jim McEwan

Subject: Project Issues

Jim

It was good to talk earlier. | don't have too many project issues to highlight, but each of them is significant in my
view:-

¢ Absence of a Siemens Trackform design
¢ Absence of a Siemens OLE design

Both of these in the context of a supposed design freeze at the end of November 08 (bearing in mind that
each of these also has to go through an approvals process).

¢ Lack of an overall construction programme - which makes it difficult to agree priorities between the parties.

¢ Low volume of activity on BSC design development, with several instances of previously granted approval
conditional upon ultimate design completion by BSC - a potential programme impact.

¢ Likely delays due to the need to move BT Cables post MUDFA installation (especially on Leith Walk)

Hope this helps - Please give me a call if you wood like to discuss further

Best regards - Steve

Stephen C Reynolds

Director, PB Ltd

Manchester Technology Centre

Oxford Road, Manchester, UK, M1 7ED

Direct +44 (0)
Mobile +44 (0)
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